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Dear members and market participants 

 

Please note due to futures close out taking place on the 19/06/2014, we will only be able to list new 

contracts, this includes IDXs and expiries till 10:00AM. Exotic contracts will unfortunately not be 

loaded on Thursday. This is a precaution taken to ensure a smooth close out process.  

    

Should you have any queries please email DerivativesTrading@jse.co.za or call 011 520 

7953. 

 

 

Number: F7072 

Date: 17 June 2014 

  

  

SUBJECT: LISTING OF CONTRACTS ON CLOSEOUT DAYS 

 

Name and Surname: 

 

Graham Smale 

Designation: Director  

Division: Bonds And Financial Derivatives 

Tel: 011 520 7777 

E-mail address: grahams@jse.co.za  


